March 8, 2017

Dear Scottish Rite Bodies,

I was a contestant in the 2017 World Elite Pageant on Saturday, February 25. I would like to thank you for opening your doors to the directors, the contestants, the reigning and former queens, and all the volunteers. I was also a contestant last year and just like last year, your workers were kind and generous. The building is kept clean and presented in a respectable manner.

I again thank you for all you do for the WE Pageant System.

Sincerely,

Billie McCarter 2017 Miss Woman World Elite